To the Honorable Committee on Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development

Dear Committee Members:

On August 7, 2002, the Zoning Code Technical Committee met to discuss Common Council File Number 020602, An ordinance prohibiting vehicles with more than 6 wheels from parking on lots in certain zoning districts, sponsored by Ald. Murphy. The Committee reviewed the proposed ordinance for legality, enforceability, administrative efficiency and consistency with the Zoning Code and found that it met those standards. The Committee moved that the proposed ordinance, with certain modifications as Substitute 1 (copy attached), be forwarded to the Zoning, Neighborhood and Development Committee for its consideration.

Sincerely,

Jim Owczarski, LRB Representative Zoning Code Technical Committee

cc:

Ald. Murphy John Hyslop Stuart Mukamal Martin Collins Barry Zalben Greg Patin